
Woodland Lake February News 
 

 

  

 

Neighborhood Grant  
 

 

Thank you to those residents who took their time to take our survey. The 

results are as follows: 

46% - selected add a playground to the common area 

14% - selected new plants and trees to common area 

14% - selected add or update benches around common area 

8% selected updated signage around common area 

  

We will be having a focus group, if you are interested in sharing more 

input on the playground. Please join our property manager, Allison at the 

Allen County Dupont Library on 2/21/24 from 5:30PM-6:15PM in meeting 

room A.  
 

 

Road Work Update 
 

 

No updates or information to share at this time.  
 

 



Goose Nests 
 

 

Our first goose nest of the season has been reported. If you notice a 

goose nest please report it to Allison at accouting@woodlandlake.net. 

We have a contractor that will come out and properly remove the nest 

and eggs. 
 

 

New Board Members 
 

 

Interested in serving on the Woodland Lake Board of Directors? We are 

looking for new members that are interested in helping keep Woodland 

Lake a top notch association. Duties include attending monthly board 

meetings, fostering a sense of community, having a love for Woodland 

Lake, and wanting to help make Woodland Lake better than it is already. 

  

If interested please contact Karen Richardville - krricharville@gmail.com 
 

 

9519 Watergrove Trl. Update 
 

 

No updates or information to share at this time. 
 

 

Illegal Dumping 
 

 

It's been reported to the board that there has been illegal dumping on 

common property and in the creek. Please do not place unwanted debris 

on common property or in the creek.  
 

 



Annual Meeting 
 

 

Mark your calendar for Monday, June 3rd, 2024 for our Annual Meeting 

at Covenant United Methodist Church.  

  

Doors open/Food Served at 6pm 

Association Meeting at 7pm 

  

We will once again invite Captain Dan Ingram with the FWPD, Russ Jehl 

with City Council. This year we also will extend an invite to the City of 

Fort Wayne Street Project Manager Greg McDirmit and Casey Hipskind 

of Hipskind Concrete.  

  

The board will provide a recap of this past fiscal year and projections for 

the upcoming fiscal year. In addition to the approval of 2024-2025 

Association Budget and Election of New Board of Directors. 
 

 

New Residents 
 

 

Please give a warm welcome to our newest residents: 

James Goeglein & Larry & Kathryn Gaskill 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Grant Focus Group - February 21, 5:30PM Dupont Library 

Pool Opens - May 24th 9AM 

Annual Meeting - June 3rd, 6PM Covenant Church 

Todd Harrold Trio @ the pool - August 25, 4PM-6PM 
 

 

 


